
 

June 5, 2019 

 

To:   Rhoades Real Estate, LLC 
 City of Lee’s Summit Building Department 
 

Re:   Company/Business Function and Use  
 No Specialized Electrical Requirements 
 

This letter is to describe and affirm the business use and function of my company, 
Kemper Communication, P.C., as we seek approval for building permits from the 
city for office remodeling activities within my new business location.   

I am a Speech-Language Pathologist, providing habilitative and rehabilitative 
therapy services to pediatric patients in an outpatient setting.  My company is 
considered a health-related professional corporation and I am considered an Allied 
health care provider.  However, when evaluating and treating patients, my 
therapeutic activities and business require NO use of health care techniques, 
supplies, or equipment which would require specialized or specific electrical 
modifications to the building. All electrical outlets and fixtures will be used as is 
standard in a home and/or typical office setting.   

As requested, I am explicitly stating that there will never be devices used on 
patients that are plugged in. 

Thank you, and please let me know if you require further clarification towards this 
matter. 

Sincerely, 

 
Teresa G. Kemper, MA, CCC-SLP 
Kemper Communication, P.C. 


